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Bepartment of Education

REGION X - NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHO DIVISI

January 21, 2025

DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 0L , s. 2025

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISIONAL MEMORANDUM NO. 20, S. 2025
(2024 REGIONAL RESEARCH CONFERENCE OFFICIAL ENTRIES
AND PARTICIPANTS FROM THE OZAMIZ CITY DIVISION)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (CID and SGOD)
Public Secondary and Elementary School Heads
This Division

1. In reference to Divisional Memorandum No. 020, s. 2025 re: 2024 Regional
Research Conference Official Entries and Participants from the Ozamiz City Division,
this Office informs the field of schedule change of the departures of the three (3)
vehicles (Vans 1, 2, and 3) for the 2024 Regional Research Conference which will be
on January 29, 2025 at 1:00 in the afternoon.

2. All other provisions of Divisional Memorandum No. 20, s. 2025 shall
remain in force.

3, Contact Rosalyn M. Lato, SEPS-Planning and Research, for inquiries
and clarification at 09177775925.

4, This Office directs the immediate and wide dissemination of this
Memorandum.

NIMFA R. LAGO, PhD, CESO VI
Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
OIC, Schools Division Superintendent
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ATCH.: As stated

References: DO No. 16, s. 2017; DO No. 39, s. 2016; DepEd Memorandum-PHROD-2021-0555; RM No. 376, s. 2021
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
COMPLETED RESEARCH PAPERS BASIC EDUCATIOR PRESENTATION
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